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March 14, 2008

City of Ann Arbor
Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk
100 North Fifth Avenue
P.O. Box 8647

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

Thank you for contacting Governor Jennifer M. Granholm in regard to your city’s Public,
Educational, and Governmental (PEG) channels resolution which the City of Ann Arbor passed
on December 17, 2007. Your correspondence was forwarded to the Michigan Public Service
Commission (Commission) for response.

I would like to thank you for your letter and assure you that your information has been
documented. Commission staff continue to closely monitor this situation and will take action, as
deemed appropriate, per 2006 PA 480.

Very truly yours,

Orjiakor N. Isiogu, Chairman
Michigan Public Service Commission
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